
PORTAGE STREET 
PROJECT
Informational Meeting

Learn more about this project at: imaginekalamazoo.com/projects/portage

This is an informational meeting to talk about the conversion of Portage St from 4 lanes to 3 
lanes along with the addition of bike lanes. The goal of this street redesign is to improve vehicular 
and pedestrian safety while offering a balance of travel options. This meeting is a follow up 
meeting from a Street Design Meeting that took place in summer 2018. 

6pm - 7pm
Tuesday, July 23rd

Edison Neighborhood Association, 
816 Washington Ave


